
 

   

Seghill First School   

Main Street North, Seghill     

Northumberland, NE23 7SB     

Tel: 0191 237 0419      

Fax: 0191 237 3518      

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
20 December 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Free Family Football 

The Newcastle United Foundation is running a FREE Family Football course at Seghill First School 
starting in January 2019 for children in Years 3 and 4.  The fun filled programme lasts for 6 weeks and 
starts on Wednesday 09 January (Wednesdays 09, 16, 23, 30 January and Wednesdays 06 and 13 
February) 

Each session will start straight after school and run until 4:30pm. Children must be accompanied each 
week by an adult over the age of 18 who is willing to join in with the activities. 
 
Each week will consist of a fun based learning session in the classroom where you will be working 
closely with your child around various topics, including- 

 Healthy eating; 

 Healthy lifestyles; 

 Teamwork. 
 
Alongside this there will be a practical element to the course where Newcastle United Foundation staff 
will deliver fun and enjoyable games where you can spend quality time with your child. 
 
All participants who complete the programme will receive an invitation to a celebration event which 
will be held at St James’ Park where all the children will receive a certificate for attending the sessions. 
 
All you need to take part in the programme is yourself, and sensible shoes! Places are limited to 15 
adults and their accompanying children so please return the completed slip attached to school by 
Tuesday 08 January for your chance to take up this fantastic opportunity!  We are expecting a high 
demand for places.  If more applications are received than the maximum number of places available, 
names will be put in a hat. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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Newcastle United Foundation Family Football  
 
Child’s name ____________________________________________________________ blue class 
 

I give permission for _______________________________ to attend family football club for 6 weeks on 
Wednesdays 09, 16, 23, 30 January and Wednesdays 06 and 13 February. 

I will attend all 6 sessions with my child and participate fully in the sessions. 
 
I understand that my child needs their school PE kit to attend Family Football club and they will not be 
able to attend if they do not have it. 
 

Medical conditions 
 

 
 
 
 

Medication 
 

 

Contact telephone number 
 

 

Signed 
 

 

Date 
 

 

By signing above I give permission for my details to be shared with Newcastle United Foundation for the 
sole purpose of arranging the Family Football sessions. 

Please complete and return by Tuesday 08 January 2019. 

 
 
 


